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March 20, 2020  
 
Board Memo 017-2020: USPS Non-Bargaining included in SLDC Modified 
Eligible Conditions 
  
Executive Board, 
  
As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, the attached USPS correspondence 
confirms non-bargaining employees are included in the modified eligible 
conditions related to the Postal Service’s Sick Leave Dependent Care (SLDC) 
policy. Please share this memo and attachment with our membership. This memo 
will also be posted on the NAPS website. 
  
Thank you. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 
  
 
 




